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In Focus

Flying dream 
Since the 787 made its first flight on Dec. 15, three more 
Dreamliners have taken to the skies as part of a 787 flight-test 
program that will eventually involve six planes. In this image, the 
first 787 (ZA001) is shown flying above the clouds during one of  
its flight tests. The first four 787s are powered by Rolls-Royce  
Trent 1000 engines. The final two test planes will have  
General Electric engines. 

“Our confidence in the reliability of this airplane grows day by day,” 
said Scott Fancher, vice president and general manager of the  
787 program. Photo: LEO DEJILLAS/BOEING


